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To:   FRRS Board of Directors, Headlight Team 

From: Paul Finnegan, Acting Headlight Editor  

Re: Historical/Archive Department Headlight Magazine Report 

Date: January 5, 2022 

 

THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight Issue #53 

Headlight issue 53’s first review copy was sent out to the Headlight Team on 1/4/22.  The issue has 

flushed out to be 32 pages, which is eight more than the recent issues that were 24 pages.   

 

The article list is: 

 

the HEADLIGHT November 1941 3 

Mileposts - Don't Be HALF Safe! 3 

Modeling a WP MOW Combination Gondola-Flatcar 4 

The PS-1 Boxcar 9 

The Streetcar that Went Class One 12 

On-Duty on the WP with Chris Skow 24 

My Summer at the WP 26 

On the Property Graphic - WP PS-1 Boxcars 20806/7 29 

 

Publication target for issue #53 is in Q1-2022. 

 

THE WESTERN PACIFIC Headlight Issue #54 

 

the HEADLIGHT December 1941 (Editorial – from the HEADLIGT December 1941 

READY FOR REVIEW) 

Mileposts – Western Pacific Mileposts (from WP Mileposts October 1949 READY FOR 

REVIEW) 

Modern Freight Cars of the Sacramento Northern and Tidewater Southern (Eugene 

Vicknair – needs a lot of photos and layout work still to be done. This is a very large article, 

current estimate is 28 pages.) 

 

Publication target for issue #54 is in Q3/Q4-2022. 

 

 

 

 


